
Hampton Falls Curbside Waste Collection 
 

The Board of Selectmen met with ELM Services, Inc. on August 24, 2020, to review statistics 

and operations under the new contract in conjunction with the Town’s Solid Waste Ordinance.   

 

Residents are reminded of the following: 

 

Corrugated Cardboard: Clean, flattened and bundled corrugated 

cardboard, tied in manageable sized bundles, is allowed for 

disposal at the curb (or non-bundled can be placed in a designated 

container at the rear of the Public Safety Building, 3 Drinkwater 

Road).    

 

Of concern is contamination, please take care to ensure there is no 

other product besides the clean corrugated cardboard in the tied 

bundle(s).  Items such as greasy pizza boxes, other types of cardboard/paper, packing material 

and styrofoam are considered contaminants. 

 

Trash (Municipal Solid Waste):  Residents may place up to four (4) 30-gallon covered cans, or 

the equivalent in sealed bags of trash, curbside for collection each week.  All cans must be 

covered and otherwise properly secured. 

 

Recycling:  Because of global changes to recycling, the industry has changed how they describe 

what can and can’t be recycled in residential programs. They have moved away from the “look 

for the symbol,” and “1-7” terminology, and instead are spelling out the TYPES of items that are 

included in the program.  All recyclable material – office paper, plastics, tin cans, newspapers, 

cardboard – all go in the same recycling bin.  
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